Minutes of Highway Garage meeting on November 30, 2010

The meeting was held at the Central Hudson Garage, Lake Katrine, NY. to review truck lifts and their operation.  The following members were in attendance:

Bob Cadwallader

Jim Myers, Highway Superintendent

Tom Dewhurst, Liaison, Garage Committee

John McCormick, Superintendent, Central Hudson Garage

Pete Corsi, representative from Total Tool Company

John McCormick and Pete Corsi explained the workings of the lifts.  We interviewed two mechanics and who said the best lift for them was the Multiplex High Pressure In-ground Lift.  The lifts at the Central Hudson Garage have been in use for three years and the mechanics could not find any fault with this equipment.

Pete Corsi said there would be a cost savings if the lift were installed while the garage was under construction.  John McCormick said there is a considerable savings in time using the in-ground lift.  The lift can take any size truck up to 33 tons.  From our previous meeting on November 16, Ray Jakowski reviewed the specs of this lift and others.  All committee members agreed that (from the specs) the in-ground lift seemed to be the best for our garage.  The meeting on November 30th confirmed this.

